
 

 

 Friday 19th May 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
 

 

 

A message from the Headteacher 

Thank you to all our Year 1 children who presented their Holidays and Holy Days assembly this morning in the school hall. 

We all thoroughly enjoyed it and were impressed with how clearly the children spoke, how beautifully they sang and the 

enjoyment on their faces. The children’s spirit and enthusiasm is simply a joy to witness. Next week is Judaism week which 

will be launched by an assembly presented by our wonderful visitor Eric Cohen (who is always lots of fun!) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please could I ask that you keep Rory Dearnaley and his family in your thoughts and prayers this weekend 

as they had their Funeral for their son Niall this afternoon.  

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 23rd May Y1 Maths Parents Workshop 2.15pm in the School Hall 

Wednesday 24th May Rugby match at Gilded Hollins 
 

 

 

 

Please ‘like’ our FOSJ Facebook page – The more shares, comments and likes we get the better our communication becomes – thanks. 

 

FOSJ Bonus Ball: £25.00 Prize – Wednesday 17th May 2017 – Bonus Ball number 41: no owner rollover next week! 

 

This weeks’ Superstars/Lunchtime Friday Top Table 

A very big well done to the following children who have being making an extra special effort, been a credit to themselves and have earned 

the most team points for their classes this week. As an added bonus ‘Top Table’ winners will earn an extra ten points for their team!! 

Reception – Alfie Hodgkiss   Year One –  Edward Forber 

Year Two – Freya Cope   Year Three – Cerys McCready 

Year Four – Sonny Heald   Year Five – James Crook     

Year Six – At PGL 
 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Sporting Fixtures for week beginning 2nd May  

Monday – Rugby 

Wednesday – Multi – skills for Reception class 

Quote of the week 

This week, a year 2 pupil said to Mrs Cheetham. ‘This is the best class and the best school.’ 

There’s no better feedback or job satisfaction than that.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Miss M Daley 

 

The John Woods semi-finals rugby match is Wednesday 24th May against Gilded Hollins at 4pm at Gilded Hollins.  

 Thank you to those parents who help out with arranging lifts. .  

 

A polite request: Please can I ask that the girls do not wear large bows in their hair for school as it is not inline with 

our uniform policy. Plus I think they are better suited to special occasions as they are far too nice for school.  

  I wouldn’t want them to get dirty or damaged in any way. 

 

There will be no netball next week or the week after. It starts again after half term.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


